

10 December 2008

Dear Mr. Raslan,

## Launch of the GIM Report

I would like to express my thanks for your help and excellent support with the organization of the GIM launch, which was a great success. I am happy to inform you that the feedback from the participants was very positive.

Special thanks should go to Ms. Rasha Kamal and her team for the outstanding organization and hard work before and during the event.

Once again, thank you and please pass on our thanks to all your team.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you Happy Eid, Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year.

Yours Sincerely,

Mounir Tabet Country Director

Mr. Motaz Raslan Chairman Canada Egypt Business Council